

Dear Friends,

Valentine's Wines

Valentine's is the traditional day of romance and love and we are so lucky that it happens in the middle of summer in South Africa, the best time for celebrations! What could be more romantic than sharing a chilled bottle of **Pierre Jourdan Belle Rose**? Produced from 100% Pinot Noir and matured for up to 30 months on the yeast, this beautiful and elegant Methode Cap Classique is available in 750ml and 1.5litre bottles from our Tasting Room or a wine shop close to you. Enjoy the red berry aromas and elegant mousse with mussels, oysters, seared salmon and great company, or make it the highlight of an intimate Valentine's date. Place your order here

Red wine lovers we would like to remind you that our beautifully elegant, ruby red **Haute**Cabrière Unwooded Pinot Noir would also be a perfect partner for your Valentine's occasion at the height of summer! This wine tastes best well chilled and compliments all dishes inspired by the fruits of summer. Place your order here



Valentine's at Haute Cabrière Restaurant

News for those of you who love to come back to our beautiful valley and enjoy the unique setting of our restaurant and the terrace overlooking one of the Cape's most breathtaking views: In addition to our a la carte menu, Chef Ryan Shell will create an exquisite 6-course Valentine's menu, inspired by the colour red, which will be served for lunch and dinner on 14 February.

Click here to make a reservation or contact us on 021 876 3688

Summer Soirees

Our relaxed musical summer evenings are back, kicking off on Thursday, 07 February. The musical entertainment will be provided by the Cape Dutch Connection, starting from 17h00 to 19h00. Guests can lounge on the lawns, or book a table on the terrace. Wine and light meals off the Terrace menu can be ordered from our Haute Cabrière Restaurant.

We will continue these evenings (weather dependent) every Thursday throughout the rest of summer. Please click here to make a booking, or contact us on 021 876 3688



An update from the Vineyards

Finally let's give you a look into our vineyards and the cellar at this time of year - our harvest time. February is the most exciting month for the vintners and cellar masters of the Cape. We started harvesting our first grapes on 30 January - a rather late date and a promising sign as it was caused by a long, cold, rainy winter and a long, cool and wet Spring.

As a result, our vines have enjoyed an extended hibernation period and the rains have raised the water levels of the soil to a good level, giving moisture to the roots during the dry summer months ahead. Due to these positive seasonal factors we expect exceptional quality for the 2013 vintage at Haute Cabrière.

We trust that during February, the month of love, and beyond you will be enticed to visit us and enjoy our summer events, our elegant Haute Cabrière wines and Pierre Jourdan MCC, as well as the fine food and spectacular setting of Haute Cabrière.

Cheers and see you soon!

Your Haute Cabrière Team

For more information, please contact us on reservations@cabriere.co.za or 021 876 8500.

Website

www.cabriere.co.za

Copyright © 2013 Haute Cabrière . All Rights Reserved . E-marketing by: Active Ice